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8/5/24 

WELCOME BACK Kohl Family! 
We’re looking forward to another awesome 

year. Be sure to say “hi” to our new crew, 
Anthony, Molly and Jill. 

• Back to School night is on August 15th. We look forward 
to seeing y’all there.  

• Please don’t send sugary drinks to school. No energy 
drinks, Starbucks, Dutch Brothers, sodas, etc. 

• Please don’t send your child Door Dash. It’s District 
policy. It’s also a safety issue regarding having unfamiliar 
people on campus. 

• Keep an eye out for a Walking Field Trip permit. Get this 
filled out and returned to school as soon as possible. 

• If you plan on volunteering or going on field trips, 
get registered. Please get it done sooner than later. 
We have a community event/field trip in September 
and we want as many parents as possible to attend.  

https://beamentor.org/linkpages/mentorasp/specialprojects/stocktonca/Default.asp 

Stay safe and stay sane. 

http://orkoien-algoquedecir.blogspot.com/2016/08/jaibusa-voy-y-vengo-2016.html
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